
Sponsorship Policy 

 

Even though their name and logo will appear only on one team’s uniforms, it is 

important to remember that all sponsors are making a direct contribution to the hockey 

program enjoyed by all participants. Sponsors represent the second largest contributing 

groups to the OrilliaMHA budget. It is very important that all OrilliaMHA members who 

have an opportunity to do so effectively and sincerely show their appreciation to the 

sponsors wherever possible. 

 

1. All Sponsors must complete the approved sponsorship form and pay the appropriate 

sponsorship fee as determined year to year by the Board of Directors. 

 

2. Managers of Representative Teams shall ensure that all game results, including the 

sponsor’s name are promptly reported to Orillia Matters and/or Orillia Today. 

 

3. Official sponsors of the OrilliaMHA are not to be approached by any team official, 

parent or person associated with a team to ask for more money. 

 

4. Sponsors will be recognized on the OrilliaMHA social media, a yearly thank 

you to the local media, association website and will receive a sponsorship plaque 

and invitation to the association year end banquet 

 

 

 

Amended Feb 7 2023 


